NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

VILLAGE OF RIVER HILLS, MILWAUKEE COUNTY WISCONSIN

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held before the Village Board of
the Village of River Hills on Wednesday, October 16, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Village
Hall, 7650 North Pheasant Lane, in the Village of River Hills for the purpose of receiving
public comment on the recommendation of the Plan Commission to Update the Village’s

Comprehensive Plan.

Dated at the Village of River Hills this 25 day of September, 2019.

BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE BOARD
OF THE VILLAGE OF RIVER HILLS

sy st

Tammy [ABorde, Viilage Clerk



